
The Flower Ministry consists of volunteers who offer their time and creative talents to the church in 
preparing floral arrangements that adorn the altar on weekends, holidays, and special occasions.  The 
members of the Flower Ministry host a Garden Tea annually as a fundraiser, which helps to offset any 
expenses for flowers and materials.  The donation of Flower Memorials from the generous parishioners 
of St. Peter's also helps the Ministry continue other beautification projects at St. Peter's.  The Ministry 
always welcomes new members with a passion for flowers and a desire to serve our Lord in this special 
manner. 
 


